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While reviewing the formal comments submitted for the recommendation “R07019 Review/revise WEQ-006 to remove/revise mandatory requirements for Interconnection Time Monitor”, the BPS identified that a text replacement was incorrectly applied to the recommendation in sections 006-0.8 and 006-3.

In these sections the reference to the National Bureau of Standards was to be replaced with National Institute of Standards and Technology.  However, in both instances the word “time” was inadvertently deleted.  Prior to the Executive Committee taking action on the R07019 recommendation, please consider adding the word “time” into sections 006-0.8 and 006-3.  The additional redline changes are listed below for your consideration.
006-0.8
Time Error – Accumulated time difference between time based on Interconnection frequency and the National Institute of Standards and Technology time. 
006-3
The Interconnection Time Monitor shall calibrate its time error device at least annually against the National Institute of Standards and Technology time. 

